Dress up Day

Students participating in the dress up day must abide by the following guidelines:
1. Students should choose dressy attire.
2. This attire consists of blouses, tops, and button-down dress shirts.  Shirts/blouses/tops are to be worn with appropriate undergarments.  For males, bow ties/neckties tend to enhance the overall appearance of the dress shirt but are not required. 
3. Dress pants, suits, or full-length standard code of dress pants (black, navy blue, or khaki) may be worn. No denim material will be permitted, including jackets.
4. As stated in the standard code of dress, “Skirts, jumpers, and dresses may not be shorter than three inches from top of the knee.”  The slit of the skirt may not be any higher than three inches from the top of the knee.
The appropriate cardigan, shrug, or sweater must be worn with all sundresses.
5. Earrings, necklaces, and other small jewelry may be worn.

The following items will not be permitted:
· Tops consisting of the following styles: tank, halter, spaghetti straps, strapless, see-through, and low-cut.
· Shorts of any type, sweatpants, pajamas, blue jeans, leggings, tights, or pants that are ripped, torn, or tattered. Belts must be worn with all garments containing belt loops.
· Sunglasses, scarves, or head coverings of any kind.
· Unusual make-up or hair coloring of any kind.
· Shoes consisting of the following styles: flip flops, mismatched, shower, bedroom style, spiked heels/heels higher than 2 inches, athletic/running shoes, or snow boots.  Shoes must be in compliance with the standard code of dress policy.	

· Students not participating in the “Dress up Day” should report to school in the standard code of dress as listed in the student handbook.
· Students not adhering to the guidelines will be issued standard code of dress items or may be denied participation in the event.

